
Hi, I ride in Oregon and with several of my friends. Getting stuck in the Portland traffic has been dangerous. Especially during rush 
hour. I frequently ride from Hillsboro to Vancouver and am constantly stopped and holding my bike during these times. Unlike a car 
when I’m stopped I cannot maneuver out of danger. Also I have over heated in the summer time because my bike is air cooled as 
are most Harley riders. Not to mention with all of the safety gear my core temp rises as well. I went to California and lane sharing is 
common practice I was able to safely get through traffic without having to watch the temperature of my bike. Also I didn’t have to feel 
concerned that I was unable to get out of the way if someone behind me was not paying attention. Lame sharing should be common 
practice here and this bill only allows it on roads over 50mph and at speeds no more that 10mph faster than traffic. Please join me in 
supporting this bill for the safety of all drivers and riders. 
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